

Ms. Bettina Hausmann President UNA-San Diego 2171 Pan American Plaza San Diego, CA 92101 USA

12 September

Dear Ms. Hausmann,

I want to sincerely congratulate you and the entire UNA-San Diego Chapter on its $70^{\rm th}$ anniversary.

From the founding of the chapter in 1946, to where the organization is today, UNA-San Diego has been one of the strongest and most active UNA chapters in the United States and a leader in both public outreach and education. Your recent work in engaging diverse audiences within the San Diego community on the Sustainable Development Goals and the refugee crisis is both timely and invaluable.

Your work embodies the true spirit of the UN and its ideals, and your programs, such as the recent San Diego for Sustainable Development conference, help to instill a culture of global peace at the most local level.

I thank again you for your support and commitment to the mission and work of the UN and I wish you the best of luck for the next 70 years and beyond.

Yours sincerely,

P.O.B. 157, 1211 Geneva 20, Switzerland Tel: +41 22 919 7520 Fax: +41 22 919 7529 Email: info@kofiannanfoundation.org www.kofiannanfoundation.org